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We're Pleased to Announce Our Service Charette

We are thrilled to invite you to the NYC Service Charette for IDEC's Annual 2024 Conference, a
unique opportunity to actively contribute to the future of K-12 Interior Design Education. Here's
your chance to engage in strategic visioning and collaboration with professionals, community
members, and educators.

Background: During the fall of 2023, the K-12 Interior Design Education Task Force dedicated
themselves to brainstorming ideas aimed at educating the K-12 community about the interior
design profession. Their efforts resulted in a list of actionable items with assessment metrics, that
were presented to the IDEC board. To further amplify the impact of this valuable information,
we're organizing a half-day design charette to delve into strategic visioning around these
actionable items.

Who Should Attend? We welcome professionals, community members, and educators interested
in service-learning, community engagement, and hands-on active learning. Whether you're an
experienced designer or new to working with the K-12 community, your perspective is invaluable.

What to Expect:
e Collaborate with IDEC members, community partners, and local professionals.
e Engage in a design charrette focused on ideas for educating the K-12 community.
e Bring your favorite tools (some provided), wear comfy shoes, and unleash your creative juices.
e Work collaboratively before presenting your ideas at the conclusion of the charrette.

Additional Information: A detailed packet of information will be emailed to registrants in advance
of the conference. For last-minute participants, the packet will also be available at the
conference.

Don't miss this chance to make a meaningful impact and contribute to the future of K-12 Interior
Design Education. RSVP now and be part of a collaborative effort that brings additional synergy
to the work of the Task Force.

We look forward to your participation!



